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July 19, 1984

Mr. Terry Hobbs
Southland Royalty Co.
P.0O. Drawer 570
Farmington, NM 87499

Re: Johnson #1 I-7-25N-3W
Dear Terry:

Your recommended allocation of commingled production to the
referenced well is hereby approved as follows:

0il Gas
Mesaverde 17% 87%
Dakota 83% 13%

If you have any questions, please contact this office.
Sincerely,

S5O

Frank T. Chavez
District Supervisor
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